
!!
TOWN OF HARVARD !
TOWN HALL BUILDING COMMITTEE !!
Meeting Minutes – Meeting– 4 February 2014, 6:00 PM - Hildreth House !
Attendees: !
Members: Peter Jackson, Chris Cutler, Tim Clark, Eric Broadbent !!

1. Minutes - Minutes for January 14, 2014 meeting were approved as edited. !
2. Approve Invoices - Approved DTI  invoice 2105.28 for work done through Dec. 5, 2013.  Work 

requested by others was not approved.  It was decided to send the invoice to Tim Bragan for approval 
to pay the balance of this invoice. !

3. Memo to BoS - Pete jackson prepared a draft of a memo to the Board of Selectmen expressing the 
Committee’s concern about the proposed feasibility study approved by the Board and the process 
being followed.  The memo was approved to be sent to the Board !!

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM !!
Pete Jackson


